KOOTENAY WOMEN'S COUNCIL

January 23, 1975.

The Honourable P. E. Trudeau,
Prime Minister,

Parliament Buildings,

Ottawa, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Trudeau:

We urge you to remove Otto Lang, the present Minister of Justice, from
his office. He has continually allowed personal prejudice to interfere
with his interpresation of the law, when interpretation of the law is not his
job. He has interfered with organizations receiving funds on the grounds
that they are not in line with his personal prejudices. A person with as
little objectivity in office with such a position of trust, should not be
holding such a position.

Yours sincerely,

Marcia Braundy, for
The West Kootenay Women's Council.

c.c. Ms, Katie Cooke, ChairQon,
National Advisory Committee

Mr. Bob Briscoe, MP
Kootenay West,



